
ONMRC REGISTRATION OF NURSING PERSONNEL 

(NOTICE NO: 

NOTICE 

5384 Dt. 3-04-2024) 

Registration with ONMRC is a mandatory requirement of all Nursing Personnel 
working in Odisha. It has been observed that Nursing Institutions are engaging faculties from 
outside the State. These faculties need to have reciprocal Registration with ONMRC. It has 
been observed that many of the Principals appointed to these institutions are not having 
Reciprocal Registration. This notice is issued for all concerned that faculties without 
ONMRC registration will not be considered. 

DMET (O) & Chairman, ONMRC 
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